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  The Android Developer's Collection (Collection) James Steele,Nelson
To,Shane Conder,Lauren Darcey,2011-11-09 The Android Developer’s Collection
includes two highly successful Android application development eBooks: The
Android Developer's Cookbook: Building Applications with the Android SDK
Android Wireless Application Development, Second Edition This collection is
an indispensable resource for every member of the Android development team:
software developers with all levels of mobile experience, team leaders and
project managers, testers and QA specialists, software architects, and even
marketers. Completely up-to-date to reflect the newest and most widely used
Android SDKs, The Android Developer’s Cookbook is the essential resource for
developers building apps for any Android device, from phones to tablets.
Proven, modular recipes take you from the absolute basics to advanced
location-based services, security techniques, and performance optimization.
You’ll learn how to write apps from scratch, ensure interoperability, choose
the best solutions for common problems, and avoid development pitfalls.
Android Wireless Application Development, Second Edition, delivers all the
up-to-date information, tested code, and best practices you need to create
and market successful mobile apps with the latest versions of Android.
Drawing on their extensive experience with mobile and wireless development,
Lauren Darcey and Shane Conder cover every step: concept, design, coding,
testing, packaging, and delivery. Every chapter of this edition has been
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updated for the newest Android SDKs, tools, utilities, and hardware. All
sample code has been overhauled and tested on leading devices from multiple
companies, including HTC, Motorola, and ARCHOS. Many new examples have been
added, including complete new applications. In this collection, coverage
includes Implementing threads, services, receivers, and other background
tasks Providing user alerts Organizing user interface layouts and views
Managing user-initiated events such as touches and gestures Recording and
playing audio and video Using hardware APIs available on Android devices
Interacting with other devices via SMS, Web browsing, and social networking
Storing data efficiently with SQLite and its alternatives Accessing location
data via GPS Using location-related services such as the Google Maps API
Building faster applications with native code Providing backup and restore
with the Android Backup Manager Testing and debugging apps throughout the
development cycle Using Web APIs, using the Android NDK, extending
application reach, managing users, synchronizing data, managing backups, and
handling advanced user input Editing Android manifest files, registering
content providers, and designing and testing apps Working with Bluetooth,
voice recognition, App Widgets, live folders, live wallpapers, and global
search Programming 3D graphics with OpenGL ES 2.0 Ensuring cross-device
compatibility, from designing for the smallest phones to the big tablets
Designing, developing, and testing applications for different devices
  Advanced Android Application Development Joseph Annuzzi (Jr.),Lauren
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Darcey,Shane Conder,2014-11-14 This book--a renamed new edition of Android
Wireless Application Development, Volume II--is the definitive guide to
advanced commercial-grade Android development, updated for the latest Android
SDK. The book serves as a reference for the Android API.--
  Android Wireless Application Development Shane Conder,Lauren Darcey,2011
This is the eBook version of the printed book. Updated for the newest SDKs,
tools, and hardware, Android Wireless Application Development , Second
Edition delivers everything you need to create and market successful Android
mobile apps. Lauren Darcey and Shane Conder cover every step and present the
principles of effective Android application design. Every chapter has been
updated for the newest Android SDKs, tools, utilities, and hardware, and all
sample code has been overhauled and tested on devices from several leading
companies, with many new examples added. For every Android development team
member: developers, architects, team leaders, project managers, testers, QA
specialists, and even marketers.
  Android Wireless Application Development Volume II Barnes & Noble Special
Edition Lauren Darcey,Shane Conder,2013-04-30 Android Wireless Application
Development has earned a reputation as the most useful real-world guide to
building robust, commercial-grade Android apps. To accommodate their
extensive new coverage, the authors have split the book into two leaner,
cleaner volumes. This Volume II focuses on advanced techniques for the entire
app development cycle, covers hot topics ranging from tablet development to
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protecting against piracy, and demonstrates advanced techniques for
everything from data integration and UI development to in-app billing. Every
chapter has been thoroughly updated to reflect the latest SDKs, tools, and
devices. The sample code has been completely overhauled and is available on
the CD. Drawing on decades of in-the-trenches experience as professional
mobile developers, the authors also provide even more tips and best practices
for highly efficient development. This new edition covers Advanced app design
with async processing, services, SQLite databases, content providers,
intents, and notifications Sophisticated UI development, including input
gathering via gestures and voice recognition Developing accessible and
internationalized mobile apps Maximizing integrated search, cloud-based
services, and other exclusive Android features Leveraging Android 4.0 APIs
for networking, web, location services, the camera, telephony, and hardware
sensors Building richer apps with 2D/3D graphics (OpenGL ES and
RenderScript), animation, and the Android NDK Tracking app usage patterns
with Google Analytics Streamlining testing with the Android Debug Bridge This
book is an indispensable resource for every intermediate- to advanced-level
Java developer now participating in Android development and for every
seasoned mobile developer who wants to take full advantage of the newest
Android platform and hardware. This book includes a fully functional
application and two exclusive appendices: a rundown of the Java syntax
commonly used in Android and a walkthrough of the application. About the CD-
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ROM: The accompanying CD-ROM contains all the sample code that is presented
in the book, organized by chapter.
  Droid X2: The Missing Manual Preston Gralla,2011-09-21 Droid X2 has more
power and better graphics than its predecessor, but it still doesn’t offer a
printed guide to its amazing features. This Missing Manual helps you dig deep
into everything Droid X2 can do. Learn how to shop, keep in touch, play with
photos, listen to music, and even do some work. Unleash the power of this
popular device with expert advice. The important stuff you need to know: Get
organized. Sync Droid X2 with Google Calendar, Exchange, and Outlook. Go
online. Navigate the Web, use email, and tap into Facebook and Twitter.
Listen to tunes. Play and manage music using Droid X2’s Music app and
Google’s Music Cloud Player. Shoot photos and video. View and edit photos,
slideshows, and video in the Gallery. Connect to Google Maps. Use geotagging
and get turn-by-turn directions. Stay productive. Create, edit, and store
documents with Google Docs and Microsoft Office.
  Droid X Preston Gralla,2011-01-20 An introduction to the Droid X explains
how to get the most out of the device, with a hands-on approach to learning
the Droid X functions and applications, a review of its features,
customization tips and tricks, and instructions to help users master the
Droid X.
  Droid 2: The Missing Manual Preston Gralla,2011-01-20 Ready to unleash the
Droid 2? This entertaining guide helps you take full command of Motorola’s
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sleek new device to get online, shop, find locations, keep in touch, and much
more. Every page is packed with useful information you can put to work right
away, from setup to troubleshooting, with lots of valuable tips and tricks
along the way. Get organized. Sync your contacts, calendar, and email with
your Google Calendar and Outlook accounts. Go online. Make your phone a
portable hotspot or a modem to get your laptop online. Be productive. Use
Google docs to create and edit documents, spreadsheets, and presentations.
Play music. Purchase music from Amazon and sync your Droid 2 with Windows
Media Player. Capture photos and video. Edit your photos and share everything
you shoot—instantly.
  Android Wireless Application Development Volume II Lauren Darcey,Shane
Conder,2012-07-19 Android Wireless Application Development has earned a
reputation as the most useful real-world guide to building robust,
commercial-grade Android apps. Now, authors Lauren Darcey and Shane Conder
have systematically revised and updated this guide for the latest Android SDK
and tools updates. To accommodate their extensive new coverage, they’ve split
the book into two leaner, cleaner volumes. This Volume II focuses on advanced
techniques for the entire app development cycle, including design, coding,
testing, debugging, and distribution. Darcey and Conder cover hot topics
ranging from tablet development to protecting against piracy and demonstrate
advanced techniques for everything from data integration and UI development
to in-app billing. Every chapter has been thoroughly updated to reflect the
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latest SDKs, tools, and devices. The sample code has been completely
overhauled and is available for download on a companion website. Drawing on
decades of in-the-trenches experience as professional mobile developers, the
authors also provide even more tips and best practices for highly efficient
development. This new edition covers Advanced app design with async
processing, services, SQLite databases, content providers, intents, and
notifications Sophisticated UI development, including input gathering via
gestures and voice recognition Developing accessible and internationalized
mobile apps Maximizing integrated search, cloud-based services, and other
exclusive Android features Leveraging Android 4.0 APIs for networking, web,
location services, the camera, telephony, and hardware sensors Building
richer apps with 2D/3D graphics (OpenGL ES and RenderScript), animation, and
the Android NDK Tracking app usage patterns with Google Analytics
Streamlining testing with the Android Debug Bridge This book is an
indispensable resource for every intermediate- to advanced-level Java
developer now participating in Android development and for every seasoned
mobile developer who wants to take full advantage of the newest Android
platform and hardware. Also look for: Android Wireless Application
Development, Volume I: Android Essentials (ISBN: 9780321813831)
  My HTC Evo 3D Lonzell Watson,Craig James Johnston,2011 Step-by-step
instructions with callouts to HTC EVO(tm) 3D photos that show you exactly
what to do Help when you run into problems or limitations with your HTC EVO
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3D Tips and Notes to help you get the most from your HTC EVO 3D, the Android
OS, and the 4G service Full-color, step-by-step tasks walk you through
getting and keeping your HTC EVO(tm) 3D working just the way you want. Learn
how to: * Quickly get comfortable with EVO 3D, glasses-free 3D, and the
Android OS * Customize your EVO 3D's hardware and software * Play music and
videos, and sync media with your computer * Capture stunning 3D and 2D photos
and video * Connect to Bluetooth, Wi-Fi, and secure VPNs * Communicate,
manage, and synchronize contacts and appointments * Capture, store, view, and
share photos with both EVO 3D cameras * Set up and maximize Gmail, POP3, and
IMAP email accounts * Optimize your web browsing experience * Configure the
phone application and Google Voice * Efficiently manage all your calls,
contacts, and messages * Video chat with EVO 3D's front-facing camera * Find,
choose, install, and work with new Android apps * Squeeze out more hours of
battery life * Properly maintain and troubleshoot your EVO 3D * Keep your HTC
EVO 3D up-to-date and running smoothly
  Young House Love Sherry Petersik,John Petersik,2015-07-14 This New York
Times bestselling book is filled with hundreds of fun, deceptively simple,
budget-friendly ideas for sprucing up your home. With two home renovations
under their (tool) belts and millions of hits per month on their blog
YoungHouseLove.com, Sherry and John Petersik are home-improvement enthusiasts
primed to pass on a slew of projects, tricks, and techniques to do-it-
yourselfers of all levels. Packed with 243 tips and ideas—both classic and
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unexpected—and more than 400 photographs and illustrations, this is a book
that readers will return to again and again for the creative projects and
easy-to-follow instructions in the relatable voice the Petersiks are known
for. Learn to trick out a thrift-store mirror, spice up plain old roller
shades, hack your Ikea table to create three distinct looks, and so much
more.
  The Complete Android Guide Kevin Purdy,2011-04
  My Samsung Galaxy Nexus Craig James Johnston,2013 Get comfortable with the
new Samsung Galaxy Nexus fast with this task based tutorial.
  Sams Teach Yourself Android Application Development in 24 Hours Lauren
Darcey,Shane Conder,2010-06-10 &> In just 24 sessions of one hour or less,
learn how to build powerful applications for the world’s first complete,
open, and free mobile platform: Android. Using this book’s straightforward,
step-by-step approach, you’ll build a fully-featured Android application from
the ground up and master the skills you need to design, develop, test, and
publish powerful applications. Each lesson builds on what you’ve already
learned, giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world success! Step-by-
step instructions carefully walk you through the most common Android
development tasks. Quizzes and Exercises at the end of each chapter help you
test your knowledge. By the Way notes present interesting information related
to the discussion. Did You Know? tips offer advice or show you easier ways to
perform tasks. Watch Out! cautions alert you to possible problems and give
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you advice on how to avoid them. Learn how to... Develop Android applications
quickly and successfully with Java Master Google’s Android SDK and
development tools Leverage the Eclipse programming environment to develop
Android projects Understand the Android application lifecycle Build
effective, user-friendly user interfaces Retrieve, store, and work with
application data Develop powerful network applications Add popular social
features and location-based services to your applications Take advantage of
Android device hardware like the camera Internationalize, test, and publish
your Android applications
  The Wallpaper Magazine ,1925
  Androids Chet Haase,2022-07-12 The fascinating inside story of how the
Android operating system came to be. In 2004, Android was two people who
wanted to build camera software but couldn't get investors interested. Today,
Android is a large team at Google, delivering an operating system (including
camera software) to over 3 billion devices worldwide. This is the inside
story, told by the people who made it happen. Androids: The Team that Built
the Android Operating System is a first-hand chronological account of how the
startup began, how the team came together, and how they all built an
operating system from the kernel level to its applications and everything in
between. It describes the tenuous beginnings of this ambitious project as a
tiny startup, then as a small acquisition by Google that took on an industry
with strong, entrenched competition. Author Chet Haase joined the Android
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team at Google in May 2010 and later recorded conversations with team members
to preserve the early days of Android's history leading to the launch of 1.0.
This engaging and accessible book captures the developers' stories in their
own voices to answer the question: How did Android succeed?
  Living for Young Homemakers ,1957
  The Painter and Decorator ,1926
  The Painter and Decorator ,1926
  The Worth of Water Gary White,Matt Damon,2022-03-29 From the founders of
nonprofits Water.org & WaterEquity Gary White and Matt Damon, the incredible
true story of two unlikely allies on a mission to end the global water crisis
for good On any given morning, you might wake up and shower with water, make
your coffee with water, flush your toilet with water—and think nothing of it.
But around the world, more than three-quarters of a billion people can’t do
any of that—because they have no clean water source near their homes. And 1.7
billion don’t have access to a toilet. This crisis affects a third of the
people on the planet. It keeps kids out of school and women out of work. It
traps people in extreme poverty. It spreads disease. It’s also solvable. That
conviction is what brought together movie actor Matt Damon and water expert
and engineer Gary White. They spent years getting the answer wrong, then
halfway right, then almost right. Over time, they and their organization,
Water.org, have found an approach that works. Working with partners across
East Africa, Latin America, South Asia, and Southeast Asia, they’ve helped
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over 40 million people access water and/or sanitation. In The Worth of Water,
Gary and Matt take us along on the journey—telling stories as they uncover
insights, try out new ideas, and travel between the communities they serve
and the halls of power where decisions get made. With humor and humility,
they illuminate the challenges of launching a brand-new model with extremely
high stakes: better health and greater prosperity for people allover the
world. The Worth of Water invites us to become a part of this effort—to match
hope with resources, to empower families and communities, and to end the
global water crisis for good. All the authors’ proceeds from the sale of this
book will be donated to Water.org.
  Building ,1923
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